
September   2021   Newsletter     
SEPTEMBER   DATES   TO   REMEMBER     

September   7/8    FIRST   DAY   OF   SCHOOL     
September   7-10    Welcome   Week   -   Learning   and   Reviewing   Classroom   Routines   
September   13-17    Lines   and   Curves   -   Meeting   man   

Start-up   handwriting   with   no   tears   program   
Septemeber   20-24 Letter   L   -   Big   line   and   little   line   
September   27-   1 Fall   Science/Colors/Leaves   and   Animals,   Letter   F   

  

WELCOME   TO   INDUS   PRESCHOOL   2021/2022!     

Teacher   Linda,   Teacher   Carrie,   and   the   Executive   Board   would   like   to   welcome   all   new   and   
returning   students   to   Indus   Preschool.   The   overall   goal   of   our   preschool   program   is   to   provide   
your   child   with   an   environment   which   promotes   the   very   best   in   development,   a   good   sense   of   
self-esteem,   an   enjoyment   of   learning,   and   a   positive   experience   with   others.   We   hope   you   will   
find   our   preschool   program   fun,   exciting,   and   encouraging;   we   are   looking   forward   to   another   
fantastic   year!     

REMINDERS     

✔    Indus   Preschool   is   a   NUT-FREE    environment.     
✔    Please   label   children’s   belongings.     
✔    Please   read   the   orientation   booklet   
that   was   sent   to   you   via   email   –   it   
contains   a   ton   of   good   information   to   
help   you   and   your   child   have   a   
successful   school   year.     
✔   Grapes   must   be   cut   in   half     

PLEASE   BRING…     

✔    A   medium   to   large   backpack   to   
transport   treasures,   library   books,   etc.).     

✔    Indoor   shoes   (that   your   child   is   able   to   
do   up   on   their   own).     
✔    Change   of   clothing   (water   table,   

painting,   accidents,   etc.)     
✔    Healthy   “nut-free”   snack,   including   

water   bottle.     
✔    Outdoor   weather   appropriate   clothing     

  



BOOK   CLUB     

This   month’s   Scholastic   Reading   Club   flyers   are   now   
available!   Please   take   a   few   moments   to   explore   the   
selection   together   and   let   your   child   help   choose   
books   he   or   she   is   excited   to   read.   When   children   
choose   their   own   books   to   read   for   pleasure,   they   
enjoy   reading   more   and   spend   more   time   doing   it!   
Scholastic   Reading   Club   flyers   are   made   for   you   and   
your   child   to   shop   for   books   your   child   will   love   to   read.   
Each   month,   the   flyers   are   filled   with   trusted,   excellent   
quality   children’s   books   that   are   just   right   for   your  
child’s   reading   level   and   interests.     

Plus   your   order   helps   our   classroom   earn   FREE   books   
and   school   supplies   (ie.   paint,   crayons,   scissors,   glue,   
etc.)!     
  

Please   visit    www.scholastic.com    and   use     
classroom   code:    RC241791     

Thank   you   for   supporting   your   child’s   reading   success   
both   at   home   and   in   the   classroom!     

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  

If   you   are   in   need   of   labels,   please   visit:   
http://mabelslabels.com/support-a-fundraiser   
and   choose   Indus   Preschool   (Langdon)   to   
support   our   preschool.   

  
  
  
  
  

COMMUNICATION     

We   want   to   keep   you   informed!   There   are   
several   avenues   that   the   teachers,   and   the   
executive   board,   will   use   to   keep   in   contact   with   
you:     

✔    Monthly   Calendar   –   found   on      
www.induspreschool.com    as   well   as   on   
the   bulletin   board   in   the   foyer.     

✔    A   monthly   newsletter   (you’re   reading   it   
right   now!)   will   be   emailed   to   you   each   
month,   and   posted   on   the   Facebook   
page.     

✔    A   Facebook   page   that   we   use   to   keep   
parents   up-to-date   on   what   is   happening   
in   the   classroom   and   surrounding      
communities.   Please   search   “Indus      
Preschool”   and   request   to   be   added.    

       ✔    The   bulletin   boards   in   the   foyer   at   the  
preschool   –   make   sure   to   read   them   on   a   
regular   basis   to   stay   up-to-date   on   what   is   
happening   at   the   school.     

  
2020/2021   EXECUTIVE   BOARD   

President   Ryan   Cook   
Vice   President   Jen   Park   

Secretary   Danielle   Nowlin   
Treasurer   Lee   Anne   Kubitza   

Book   Club   Coordinator   Carly   Dugdale   
Fundraising   Coordinator   Brittany   Richardson   

BVAS   Coordinator   Tristan   Brost   
Advertising   Coordinator   Adena   Vanderjagt     

Events   Coordinator   Kayleigh   Baker   
Jack   of   All   Trades   Stephanie   
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